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Les  Slimes 

Newsletter of South Downs Escargots  (www.southdownsescargots.co.uk/) 

 Member group of 2cvGB                   Articles and 2cv news always welcome.  

Please send copy and pics to John Chaplin (biker1@btinternet.com) 

What’s Up 
 

 

Club Night 

21 March 

Royal Oak,  

Wineham,  

BN5 9AY  
  

 

      

  Mar 2019 
 

Les Slimes 

Needs You ! 

Pictures,  

Stories   

Mechanical    

Triumphs  

News   

TAXI ! 

 

Spotted by Maurice 

in Cyprus 
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Les  Slimes 

EVENTS 

 

DRIVE IT DAY 
1. Bob Brotherhood for Club Clouseau has organised a run for Drive-

It Day on Sunday 28th April, starting from Crossbush Services by 

Arundel and following a country lane route to Pulborough Brooks RSPB 

Reserve and finishing at a Thai Restaurant in Pulborough. Bob and 

Carol will be there from 10.00am and the cars will be leaving promptly 

at 11.00am.  

2. The Mad Hatters and Puddleducks are going to Hollycombe Steam 

Collection near Liphook. There is no planned trip to Hollycombe but 

they are meeting up there at the large field by the Museum from 

10.30am, with the Museum opening at 11.00am. For 2cvers there is a 

special £10 per person charge to the Museum  

CENTENARY UK 
Citroen Centenary Event at Coombe Park, Coventry. This is supported 

by all the UK Clubs, so the Citroen Car Cub, 2CVGB and The Traction 

Owners Club will be represented. 2CVGB are holding their Registers Day 

there on the Saturday. You may arrive from Thursday 30 May (pm) and 

it closes on the Sunday evening with camping allowed up to the morning 

of Monday 3 June. More information can be found on the 2CVGB web-

site via the link to Citroen Centenary Celebrations.  

If you are unable or un-willing to book on-line contact Maurice Dilley, 

Treasurer Citroen Centenary Event (UK) at 46, Castle Road Worthing, 

Tel 01903 267469 or 07985 091633, Email mauricedilley@hotmail.com  

CENTENARY FRANCE 
There is another Centenary event in France from 19-21 July this year, at 

La Ferte-Vidame, in Perche. The official web-site for this is 

en.citroencc.com . Again a number of our members are going to this, many 

on their way to the World Meeting in Croatia.  


